
Dear [Community Member/Donor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As a member of [Your 

Organization/Church Name], I am writing to share an exciting opportunity that we are embarking 

on this year. 

Our team will be participating in a mission trip to [Location] from [Start Date] to [End Date]. 

The purpose of this trip is to [briefly describe the mission objectives, e.g., provide assistance, 

share resources, etc.]. We believe that this mission will not only benefit the local community but 

also enrich our lives and deepen our faith. 

To make this mission a success, we are seeking the support of our community through donations. 

Any contribution, large or small, will make a significant difference in helping us cover expenses 

such as travel, accommodation, and supplies for the community we will serve. 

If you feel moved to contribute, please make your donations by [Donation Deadline]. You can 

send your support to [Donation Method: e.g., online donation link, mailing address, etc.]. Your 

generosity will help us fulfill our mission and spread hope and love. 

We are incredibly grateful for your continued support and consideration. Together, we can make 

a positive impact in the lives of those we serve. 

Thank you for your kindness and generosity! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Role] 

[Your Organization/Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


